
 

 

 

 

‘It is like a mustard seed, which is the smallest of all 

seeds on earth. Yet when planted it grows and becomes 

the largest of all garden plants, with such big branches 

that the birds can perch in its shade.’ 

Mark 4: 31-32 
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Head Teacher’s News 

It was lovely to walk through Parents’ Evening and hear the conversations taking place this Tuesday and 

Wednesday. At school, we want the same things for the children that you as parents do – the very best for every 

single child. It was great to see this being shared through these important meetings. 

This morning, we took a large group of girls from 

across the school to Great Marlow School to 

take part in the Girls’ Biggest Football Session. It 

was a very cold morning, and there is very little 

protection from the elements on Great Marlow’s 

astroturf, but the girls were absolutely amazing. 

They gave 100% in every activity they took part 

and the way in which they interacted with the 

fantastic Year 11 Sports Leaders was just 

brilliant. There were plenty of very impressive 

skills on display and one of the coaches from the 

Marlow FC came to ask me to share their FREE 

Wildcats sessions that are run on a Saturday 

morning at 9am at Danesfield School. These 

sessions take place every week and are open for Under 5s all the way through 

to year group matches (Under 16s). Hopefully, some of the children may be inspired to take up football. At the 

very least, I know they all had a brilliant time. They even got to meet Amelia Elwood, a Year 13 student at Great 

Marlow who also plays in the Women’s Super League for Reading FC! Thank you every so much to the parents 

who helped with drop offs and pick ups. It all worked alarmingly smoothly! 

Don’t forget that next Tuesday is our World Book Day. Children can come in wearing pyjamas or comfy clothes 

with their favourite book. There will be lots of activities throughout the day, including teacher-led workshops that 

the children signed up for today. 

Finally, on Wednesday at 9:00am, Stokenchurch Medical Centre staff will be coming into school to explain how 

the new Pharmacy First initiative works. This is a great opportunity to ask questions and further your own 

knowledge. If you haven’t signed up yet, please follow this link: Pharmacy First Session. 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you next week 

Sam Browne 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUf2_LILB-pu7A8p6Ewdhx5kh9oMpMQNRrUzCsfutUWue9DA/viewform
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Reception 

In Science, Badgers have been learning about the life cycle of a plant. They also practiced their diagraphs 

and triagraphs. The Badgers really enjoyed all their learning this week! 

1&2 

This week year 1/2 have written storied based on ‘The Boy and the Rainbow’ in English. They have been using 

their best descriptive phrases and in Maths they have been learning about fractions. They were thinking 

about what makes a good leader in their RE lesson. They made some beautiful mother’s day cards which 

they know their mum’s will love! 

3&4 

Year 3/4 have been considering whether they would like to live near a volcano and why people might 

choose to do this. Would you live near a volcano? They extended their ‘ten word tiny tales’ into longer 

and more detailed stories. 

5&6 

In 5/6 they have learnt about areas and perimeters in their maths lessons and they continued focusing on 

their ‘Harry Potter’ Quidditch guide (they might make a non-magic version of Quidditch).  

Forest School 

In Forest School, Badgers, Otters and Hedgehogs planted plants/flowers for mother’s day and they played 

lots of fun games to keep warm in the bitter cold. They had lots of fun playing the games. 

This is an image of a few ‘ten word tiny tales’ from 3/4 
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Diary Dates 

 

Date Occasion Location Who? 

March 2024 

Tues 12th  World Book Day – PJs or 

comfy clothes 

School Everyone 

Weds 13th @ 9:00am Pharmacy First Session School Hall Everyone 

Fri 15th @ 12:00pm Y5/6 Handball Festival Borlase School  Selected Team 

Mon 18th @ 2:00pm SEN Coffee Session School Hall Parents 

Tues 19th   Year 3/4 and Y5/6 visit to 

Waddesdon Manor 

Waddesdon Manor Year 3/4 and Year 5/6 

Weds 20th  FGB School Governors 

Mon 25th @ 3:20pm  Easter Egg Hunt School Everyone 

Tue 26th @ 3:20pm  Easter Disco School Hall Rec – Y6 

Thurs 28th @ 1:30pm  Break up for Easter School Everyone 

April 2024 

Mon 15th   INSET Day School Staff 

Tues 16th    Summer Term starts School Everyone 

Fri 19th  Year 5/6 Cricket Festival Wycombe Cricket Club Selected children 

Tues 30th   Swimming for Y3/4 starts Wycombe Leisure Centre Year 3/4 
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